
TEXAS CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY
FORT WORTH , TEXAS 

Dear Friend and Colleague: 

The present inventory of the role of T.C. U. in 
world affairs is an enterprise surely meriting the cooperation 
of all of us. It may well contribute to our better philosophical 
orientation and educational progress, but its importance real 
or potential needs no elaboration here. It is also clear that 
replies to the questionnaire by our staff is an essential part 
of the survey. 

May I therefore urge that you make a return on your 
questionnaire (if you have not already done so) in the near 
future -- let us say, not later than June 15th. 

Cordially yours, 

M.E. Sadler
M. E. Sadler 
President 


